
Ribbon-Cutting  

Celebrates New Radio Station Exhibit – VOA Museum 

June 7th @ 1:30 PM

 

  

The public is invited to a ribbon-cutting event for the new exhibit 

on June 7 at 1:30 p.m.  Drop by for the opening and browse the 

entire Museum.  

In 1978, “WKRP in Cincinnati,” a new TV sitcom, featured an 

entertaining cast working at a struggling radio station in the 

Queen City. It received 10 Emmy nominations and after being 

syndicated, enjoyed great success. 

At the National Voice of America Museum of Broadcasting in West 

Chester, a new exhibit features an authentic experience 

recreating the sounds, reach and fun of radio broadcasting, and 

the legacies of Cincinnati radio legends.  

  



Local radio personalities became friends with their loyal listeners, 

as they regularly tuned in to hear their favorite host, music or 

show. This 1960s-70s era radio room allows visitors to sit at the 

controls and feel what it was like to spin tunes.  Or stand behind 

the Big Microphone broadcasting news to thousands.  Here’s your 

chance to recreate the beloved WKRP Thanksgiving episode – and 

explain to radios fans why “Turkeys can’t fly!”  

The Museum is open on weekends from Noon to 4:00 

p.m.  Guided tours at 12:30, 2:00 and 3:00.  Amateur Radio 

presentations at 1:30, 2:45 and 3:30 

p.m.  https://voamuseum.org  (513) 777-0027 

 

https://voamuseum.org/

